
SCHEDULE B 

*1. A request from Joseph McGill for the use of the Washington School 
gymnasium on Fridays, beginning October 27, 1995 through 

EVENTS 

March 22, 1996 from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. for basketball. 16 

*2. A request from Charles F. Appel, John F. Kennedy BSA Troop #159, 
for the use of the Lincoln School gymnasium and cafeteria on 
Wednesdays, beginning October 25, 1995 through June 12, 1996 for 
scout meetings. 21 

*3. A request from Nutley Township for the use of the Franklin School 
gymnasium, auditorium and hallways on various days at various times 
beginning Wednesday, December 6, 1995 through Sunday, December 10, 
1995 from 1:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. for play rehearsals and 
performances. 5 

4. A request from Toni A. Basilone, Studio 67, for the use of the Nutley 
High School auditorium and two (2) rooms on Tuesday, June 4, 1996 
and Saturday, June 8, 1996 from 4:30 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. for dance 
rehearsal and recital. 2 

5. A request from Kathleen Battaglia, Class of 1965, for the use of 
the Nutley High School auditorium and hallways on Friday, November 24, 

· 1995 from 5:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. for a 1965 class reunion. 1 

6. A request from Joanna Conrad, League of Women Voters, for the use of 
the high school auditorium on Tuesday, April 30, 1996 from 7:15 p.m. 
to 10:00 p.m. for Candidates' Night. 1 

7. A request from Linda van Nessi, Essex County Board of Elections, for 
the use of the Franklin School auditorium on Saturday, November 4, 
1995 from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon for a slide presentation and a 
demonstration of a voting machine. 1 

Total use of school property represented by the above 
Total use of school property for the month of November 1995 

*Detailed schedule on file in the Business Office 

Dated: 
November 27, 1995 

47 
256 




